
RECOMMENDATION: 

The Administration recommends the Board approve the contract between Harts Bluff ISD and SHW 

(now Stantec) Architect.  

RATIONALE: 
 

As move into the design phase of the Harts Bluff ISD Renovations and Site Work, it is time to ratify 

the agreement between Harts Bluff and SHW. Section 11 details all fees. 

 

Blake Powell has reviewed and modified the standard AIA form with review of SHW’s attorneys. 
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Topic:  Approval of Architect Contract  
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